Janet Hawkins

From: F Eriksen

Sent: Wednesday, Jul 22, 2015 8:27 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Zoning Regulation Bylaw meeting 07/23/2015

Re: Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (No. 1018) - the rezoning of the land known as 1315
Richardson Street from R1-B Zone, Single Family Dwelling District, to the R1-B-GS2 Zone, Single Family
Dwelling with Garden Suite District, to permit the construction of a garden suite.

Our address is 1310 Richardson Street and we live across the street from the proposed development. We are
in favour of this change and we feel that the construction of this garden suite would be an improvement to

our area.

Finn and Freida Eriksen





